Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Landscape Architecture
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 11, 2013, the Board of Landscape Architecture received a petition for variance or waiver, filed by Lauren Dean Colunga. The Petitioner is seeking a permanent variance or waiver of subsection 61G10-11.004(2), F.A.C., requiring applicants for licensure as a registered landscape architect to demonstrate, prior to licensure, one year of practical experience in landscape architectural work. Comments on this petition should be filed with Board of Landscape Architecture, Northwood Center, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399 within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Juanita Chastain, Executive Director, Board of Landscape Architecture, at above address.
